
February is “I love to Read” Month 
Reading to young children is one of the most important things we can 
do to support their development. It helps build early literacy skills, 
expands vocabulary, and fosters a lifelong love of learning. Story 
time strengthens brain connections, enhances listening and 
comprehension skills, and supports social-emotional development by 
exposing children to different emotions, experiences, and 
perspectives. 

Beyond academics, reading together is a special way to bond, spark 
imagination, and create lasting memories. Whether it’s a bedtime 
story, a favorite picture book, or a new adventure, every reading 
moment makes a difference! 

Let’s celebrate "I Love to Read" Month by coming to LHUMP’s first 
Barnes & Nobel Book Fair on Feb 1, 2025 at the Galleria from 
9am-12pm. Teachers will be there to read and share some of their 
favorite stories for infants, toddlers, and preschoolers.  

Each of the classrooms has created wishlists to help bolster our 
libraries. For purchases made in store during the book fair or online 
from 2/01/25 to 2/06/25 can enter Bookfair ID 12836391 at 
checkout and Barnes & Nobel will donate a percentage that will 
benefit our school. Thank you for your continued support! 
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Mark your 
calendars:  
Feb 4: Tee-Shirt 
Tuesday! 

Feb 5: MAK classes 
begin 

Feb 13: Valentine’s 
Day parties  

Feb 17: President’s 
Day  - NO SCHOOL 

Looking 
ahead: 
March 3: SOS Sign 
up for Spring Break - 
sign up genius link 
will be shared for 
part time preschool 
families to register 

Week of March 24: 
Spring conferences - 
school is in session 

March 31-April 4: 
Spring Break - no 
regular preschool/
SOS days in session 

February Newsletter 



  

February is filled with love and gratitude 
We are so grateful for our families and your continued support as we grow and expand our 
program. Our mission is to serve more families by providing high-quality programming for infants, 
toddlers, and preschoolers. Thank you for your grace as we navigate new systems and learn 
more. 

Most of all, we want to express our heartfelt appreciation for our incredible staff—both new and 
seasoned—who put in the extra effort every day to build this program and make it the best it can 
be. Your dedication and hard work do not go unnoticed! 

Thank you for being part of our community! 

TAX NUMBERS 
It’s that time of year! Our tax identification numbers are: 

FEDERAL #:  41-0705791		 	 STATE #:  8355-745 

Parent & Payers Self-Serve Tax Info  in brightwheel. 

Contact Us 
As always, if you have any concerns, questions or comments, please share them with us. You may 
leave us a voice mail, message through brightwheel, email or talk with us at school. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e4K7w53QuBwb0Zf-LVCPkFuY7sKzVlxu/view
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